
Wednesday, June 29th, 2022

RE: Amsterdam Ave & Westview Blvd (All Way Stop Control)

To the Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council:

Background:

Residents have reached out to my office with concerns about pedestrian safety on their roadway.
Our office has received a petition from residents with overwhelming support for the installation of
all-way stop controls at the above mentioned intersection.

I am requesting that all-way stop controls be installed at Amsterdam Ave and Westview Blvd.

Recommendations:

It is recommended that:

1. Toronto and East York Community Council authorize all-way stop control at the
intersection of Amsterdam Avenue and Westview Blvd.

Sincerely,

Brad Bradford
Toronto City Councillor
Beaches-East York | Ward 19

@BradMBradford @BradBradford @bradfordgrams


